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January 15, 1998 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: 
FROM: 

USSC members 
Staff 

SUBECT: Task assignments from the January 9, 1998 meeting 

Listed below are the task assignments from the last USSC meeting. The next meeting is 
scheduled for Wednesday, April 8, 1998, at 10:00 a.m. in Brigham City; the specific location 
will be announced on the meeting agenda. 

Walt Arabasz 
Organize meeting with the Utah Office of Education, available USSC members, and key 
spokespersons from the Engineering and Architecture Standing Committee to discuss 
peer review of structural designs for new school construction. 

Walt Arabasz, Standing Committee chairpersons, interested USSC and Standing Committee 
members, and other interested individuals 

Attend meeting to discuss USSC strategies for action in 1998 (especially relating to 
growth-and-development issues), scheduled for February 17, 1998,8:30 a_m_, Rm_ 4112 
of the State Office Building. 

Walt Arabasz, Representative Knudson, staff 
Organize or serve as a planning subcommittee to arrange an agenda and logistics for the 
April 8, 1998 USSC meeting in Brigham City. 

Lee Allison 
Organize meeting with legislative and Governor's fiscal analysts, agency directors, USSC 
Chairman Walter Arabasz, and USSC members Suzanne Winters and Senator Craig 
Peterson to explore how to seek legislative funding for state earthquake-related needs that 
cross departmental boundaries. 

Gary Christenson 

Staff 

Revisit the geoscience priorities in the Strategic Plan for Earthquake Safety in Utah in the 
February 11 meeting of the Geoscience Standing Committee. 

Monitor progress of the Salt Lake County Geologist in his attempts to improve the 
process of reviewing special fault studies in Salt Lake City. 


